
For Immediate Release 

Board of Public Works Approves $388.6 Million 
for Projects Across Maryland 

ANNAPOLIS, Md. (March 19, 2025) —Comptroller Brooke E. Lierman today joined 
Lt. Governor Aruna Miller and Chief Deputy Treasurer Jonathan D. Martin for a meeting 
of the Board of Public Works and approved more than $388.6 million in funding for 123 
items impacting communities across Maryland. 

The Board of Public Works approved contracts worth $388,600,701.44, including: 

• Grant agreements for 24 recipients for 25 projects located in nine counties and 
Baltimore City with a total value of $12,642,500 

• 17 items awarding $14,833,652.67 to prime certified small business primes 
• Eight items awarding $10,537,613.83 to certified minority business enterprise 

primes 
• One item awarding $294,549.46 to an Employment Works Program provider 
• 12 items awarded with established participation goals for minority business 

enterprises 
The next meeting of the Board of Public Works is April 2, 2025. 
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